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Unc mining AnD mqLLinc

gg Divisbn of United Nuclear Corporation Church nock Operations Gallup, New Mexico 87301
' AUf1C RESOURCESCompany PC. Drawer 00 Telephone 505/722-6651

RECEIVED

May 21, 1981 I

EID Dir'.c off;9
j

Mr. Tom Baca l
Director i
NMEID i
P. 0. Box 968 1

Santa Fe, NM 87503

Dear Mr. Baca:

This letter is to officially notify your agency that UNC Mining
and Milling has contracted the firm of D'Appolonia Consulting
Engineers, Inc. to assist in the preparation of the NECR Mill l
License Renewal.

D' Appolonia has appointed Mr. Keith G. Kennedy as their Project
Supervisor.

Correspondence relating to the license renewal should be addressed
to the undersigned at the above address with a copy to Mr. T. Hill, {
Director, Tailings Management , UNC Mining'and Milling, P.O. Box )3951, Albuquerque, NM 87190. j

i
Sincerely, I

0 '

/r . wh

H. J. Abbiss, P.E.

Vice President
Environmental & Safety Services

HJA/cr

cc: T. M. Hill, UNC Mining & Milling
K. G. Kennedy, D' Appolonia Consulting Engineers, Inc.
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